
 
 

 

Lynn Spencer  
Air Safety Investigator  
Aviation Safety / Eastern Region 

The following are excerpts from e-mail correspondences received from Inspector 
Mantione on October 3, 2023: 

“…we had the opportunity to inspect the aircraft, capturing additional photographs of 
the wheels and brakes. Furthermore, we conducted a comprehensive review of the 
aircraft's maintenance history, with a specific focus on any records related to brake 
maintenance. The only reference to brake-related work in the records dates back to 
2007 when the brake assemblies were replaced. Subsequently, brake pads were also 
replaced. 

“… I am collaborating with the Type Certificate holder, Regal Air Inc, located in Fort 
Collins, Colorado . . . to confirm that the correct brakes are indeed installed on the 
aircraft.” 

“I've received an email from Cleveland Brakes confirming that the correct brakes are 
indeed installed on the aircraft.” 
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